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Dear Friends of Kairos: Peace be with you! 
 
As the New Year begins, all things will become new! 2020 has begun and I thank the Lord for His grace! With 
the invitation of the Board of Directors at Kairos, I was blessed with the opportunity to join the Kairos ministry 
team. Once again I was called to serve in a ministry that I had served many years ago which is the multimedia 
audio visual and publishing ministry. It is my desire to work together with fellow coworkers at Kairos utilizing 
the modern multimedia to bring the message of eternal life in Christ to the Chinese people around the world. May 
the Lord be pleased with our service. 
 
Just when I have welcomed with joy the arrival of 2020 and the Lunar New Year, we found ourselves covered 
with a cloud of fear by the “Corona virus” epidemic. Currently, the situation had gone from bad to worse. 
Worrisome news kept coming out of China: the entire city of Wuhan was quarantined, large scale New Year 
celebration activities were cancelled, debut of New Year movies will no longer be shown, cities had turned into 
ghost towns where no one dared to walk on the streets, protective masks were sold out ..... Even churches in 
China – for the first time since they were allowed to be re-opened, have to cease all activities, including Sunday 
worship services! 
 
Even across the ocean in Los Angeles, 2 cases of the virus infection had been confirmed. Many Chinese cultural 
and social events had to be cancelled or postponed. And as I started to write this newsletter, United Airlines 
announced on 28 January that they will cancel all 24 flights between February 1 and February 8, in and out of 
China from the U.S. And the evacuation flight from Wuhan will arrive at March Air Force Base instead of a 
civilian airport. It showed how much fear and unrest were in people's hearts! How much we need the peace that 
only our Lord Jesus can give (John 14:27)! 
 
Our hearts at Kairos were heavily burdened by what is happening with this crisis situation.  We prayed earnestly 
and daily for this epidemic, petitioning God to show mercy and grace to China; to heal her people; to stop the 
spread of the virus! As Jeremiah 29:7 said: “Also, seek the peace and prosperity of the city to which I have carried 
you into exile. Pray to the LORD for it, because if it prospers, you too will prosper.” 
 
Due to the current situation, all the Kairos activities scheduled for February has been postponed. That includes the 
fellowship meeting of coworkers involved with China ministries here in the Los Angeles area on February 7 and 
the Health seminar with Dr. Hsiao-Fen Chen talking about “Healthy Living” on February 22. New dates for the 
two meetings will be announced once we decide on the rescheduled dates. In the meantime, the Kairos staff will 
be pouring even more effort into the production of the new online ( YouTube) video and audio programs. We pray 
that during this critical time, through the powerful medium of the Internet we can bring the Gospel of peace of 
Jesus Christ to our kinsmen throughout the world! Please continue to uphold our ministry and our staff in fervent 
prayers! 
 
May you be blessed by 1 Samuel 25:6, “Long life to you! Good health to you and your household! And good 
health to all that is yours!” 
 
His humble servant, 
 
 
Rev. David Su 
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February Thanksgiving and Prayers  

“The LORD sits enthroned over the flood; the LORD is enthroned as King forever. 
 The LORD gives strength to his people; the LORD blesses his people with peace” 

                                                    Psalm 29:10-11  
 

1.   We thank God for the Lunar New Year! Although there are many disasters and turmoil happening in  the  
world, Jehovah is still seated as King. With one heart and soul we can go to His throne of grace to pray for 
His mercy and wait upon His healing and peace. 

      
2.   Thank you Lord! We have finished the video shooting of the first lecture of the “Practical Theology” series 

about “Family: Parent-Child Relationship”. The speaker was Rev. Qiankun Lu. This program will be 
uploaded to the Kairos YouTube Channel as soon as the post production editing is completed.  We pray 
that the video will help the audience to develop better relationships within their families. Please pray for 
the preparations of the second lecture in this Family series! 

 
3.   Beginning Feb 1, 2020, the daily Mandarin language audio devotion program: “Two Minute Talk” will be    

on video. The MC will be on camera talking directly to her audience. Pray that audience will be more 
engaged watching the video. Please pray for other new video programs being planned, which will include: 
Bible English, interviews with pastors and professionals and Bible study series.  

 
4.   The Cantonese Audio Bible Study Book on Psalms will be released this month. The Book of Titus has been 

recorded and is in the post production editing phase. In addition, we will soon schedule the recording of II 
Timothy soon. We are thankful for the volunteer efforts of Elder Tony Lam and his wife Rosina. May God 
remember and bless their faithful service over the years. 

 
5.   The recording of the Cantonese version of the Audio Bible Study Book on Luke continues this month. We 

thank God for bringing Brother Charles Chung and Sister Stella Wat sacrificing their time to come and 
record. May God bless their faithful efforts. 

 
6.   We thank the Lord for the completion of the new 52 episodes of the Hakka dialect version of “Melody of 

Life” program (Uploaded on YouTube already).  We are also thankful for our new volunteer, Ms. Betty 
Tse, who did the 4 Cantonese “Melody of Life” released this month.  Again we thank God for Elder Tony 
Lam for his volunteer service for so many years in making the Cantonese program continue to be used by 
God. 

  
7.   Rev. David Su, Director of Development and Promotions at Kairos has been invited to share the Kairos 

vision and ministry at the annual missions meeting of the Alhambra True Light Presbyterian Church on 
Sunday 23rd (Sun).  Please pray for Rev. Su and his sharing!  

         
 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Health Seminar hosted by Dr. Hsiao-Fen Chen on February 22, 2020 at Kairos has 
been postponed to a later date due to the outbreak of the Corona virus situation.          

Please pray for this disease to end soon. 


